
 

 

 
 
 
 

7th July 2022 
                                                                                                                                                              

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Year 6 Leavers’ Party 

On Tuesday 19th July, 4-6pm, we would like to invite all of Year 6 to a Leavers’ Party. 

Lisa Taylor, from Poppinz Parties, will be providing the entertainment and the children will enjoy a chip shop 

dinner.  The full cost of the Leavers’ Party will be kindly paid for by the PTA meaning that there is no charge 

to parents for this event. 

Please complete the reply slip below and return to your class teacher or TA by Friday 15th July at the very 

latest.  

We are looking forward to celebrating the children’s time with us at St John’s. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Taylor, Mrs Crouch and Mrs Phelps, 
The Year 6 Team 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 6 Leavers’ Party 

Please complete and return the slip by Friday 15th July to the class teacher or TA. 
 
Child’s Name:  __________________________________ Class: _________  

[  ] WILL be attending the Leaver’s Party. 

[  ] WILL NOT be attending the Leaver’s Party. 

My child would like to eat (please tick one option) 

[  ] Fishcake and chips               [  ] Sausage and chips               [  ] Curry sauce and chips              [  ] Chips 

Collection arrangements. 
 
[   ] I will collect my child from school (via the main entrance) at 6pm.  
 
[   ] I give permission for my child to walk home. 
 
Signed: ________________________________________________    Date: ____________________ 
 
Print: _____________________________________ Parent/Carer 
 


